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Parents, 

We are so excited about spring! The weather is still unpredictable so please 

make sure your child has appropriate clothing each day such as a coat, 

hat, etc. We will be outdoors as much as the weather permits. 

This month we will learn about Dr. Seuss in honor of his birthday on 

March 2nd . Children will spend the next 4 weeks reading many famous 

works and doing activities related to the books they’re reading in class. We 

have been having a little party at the end of each unit with a themed snack. 

The Dr. Seuss snack party will be March 31st at from 2:15 – 2:30. It will be 

very short, parents do not have to attend but can if they wish. We will also 

doing some fun St. Patrick’s Day activities in class this month too. 

This month we are learning about the letters U, V, W, and X. Bags labeled 

with the week’s letter will be left in your child’s cubbies on Tuesday. Please 

send an item from home for Show & Tell on Thursday!  

Reminders: 

 Snack money is due at the beginning of the month- $2.50. 

 Breakfast is over at 8:15, if you are running late, we can save a plate, 

just let us know. 

 

Thank you!  

Ms. Madison 

Ms. Emily 

Ms. Bria 


